

HIGH STREET PRIMARY

High Street, Stonehouse, PLYMOUTH, PL1 3SJ Tel: 01752 225649 Fax: 01752 222031 Email: high.st.primary.school@plymouth.gov.uk

Dear Parent(s),

I am writing to advise you that Year 5 will be taking part in two visits this week as part of Widening Horizons. On Wednesday we will be visiting Peninsula Dental School and on Thursday we will be visiting the KARST Gallery again.

Your child needs to come into school as normal wearing their school uniform and they **must** also bring a waterproof coat, as we will be walking to both locations.

Both of these trips will be taking place in the morning only, so we will be back to school in time to have lunch as normal.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Hedger



HIGH STREET PRIMARY

High Street, Stonehouse, PLYMOUTH, PL1 3SJ Tel: 01752 225649 Fax: 01752 222031 Email: high.st.primary.school@plymouth.gov.uk

Dear Parent(s),

I am writing to advise you that Year 5 will be taking part in two visits this week as part of Widening Horizons. On Wednesday we will be visiting Peninsula Dental School and on Thursday we will be visiting the KARST Gallery again.

Your child needs to come into school as normal wearing their school uniform and they **must** also bring a waterproof coat, as we will be walking to both locations.

Both of these trips will be taking place in the morning only, so we will be back to school in time to have lunch as normal.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Hedger